
                      March 30, 2006 

 

 

To The Honorable  

The Committee on Finance  

   and Personnel 

Common Council 

City of Milwaukee  

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

                      Re:  Common Council File No. 051594 

 

 The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Milwaukee District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO, have 

executed a Memorandum of Understanding relative to the settlement of a prohibited practice complaint.  

 

 This Memorandum resolved a prohibited practice complaint involving a rev ision of the call-out procedure 

for snow removal overt ime in the Support Services Unit in the In frastructure Div ision of the Department of Public 

Works.  Enclosed is a copy of the resolution approving the Memorandum of Understanding, a copy of the 

Memorandum of Understanding and the fiscal note. The cost attributable to this settlement is included in the fiscal 

note. 

 

 In view of the foregoing, we recommend adoption of the attached resolution implementing the 

Memorandum of Understanding. 

 

                                                          Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                          Maria Monteagudo 

                                                          Employee Relations Director 
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